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October 5, 2020 

Re: Distance Learning 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

This letter is to inform you of the decision that was made by the Standing Rock Community School Board 
regarding School Reopening. Standing Rock Community School will remain with the Distance Learning 
Plan which is Plan C until December 22, 2020 which is the end of the second quarter and end of the 
first semester. With Plan C which is the Distance Learning, all instruction will be distance learning with 
the use of the Chrome books. 

The school will assist those families who do not have WIFI at the present time due to personal 
circumstances (limited income, hardship and any other extenuating circumstances). Standing Rock 
Community School has a limited amount of funds to help families with internet connectivity for the 
purpose of providing instruction to students. All coursework will be delivered through Google 
Classroom and TEAMS program. Please contact Lawrence Pleets or Clay White Buffalo at 854-9001 or 
854-9004 if you need assistance. 

If your child is having difficulty with the online instruction, please contact the Elementary Office at 854-
3865 or the Junior High/High School at 854-3461. Talk with the principal and indicate your child's 
classroom teacher and the problems that your child is experiencing. The principal will relay the message 
to the teacher and in turn the teacher will contact you. 

After December 22, 2020, the Standing Rock Community School Board will revisit the School Reopening 
Plans. If conditions improve regarding the COVID-19 Virus, then the school board may go to Plan B. Plan 
B is Blended/Hybrid/Combined Opening for all Grades K- 12. At that time, the school will follow all of 
the safeguards listed in the Standing Rock Community School Reopening Plans. If conditions remain the 
same with the COVID-19 Virus or worsens, then the school will continue with Plan C which is the 
Distance Learning. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact me. My direct number is 
854-9007. Thank you. 
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